Amber Noworatzky

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Thursday, March 29, 2018 4:31 PM

To:

Amber Noworatzky

Cc:

Nick Reimer; Dan Koski; Jim Muenzenmeyer; Marlo Kohlmann; Jill Erickson; Chad

Scheinoha; Billy Hutterer; Signs DPW

Subject:

Public Safety Committee Agenda Item

Attachments:

201803291623.pdf

Amber,

Can you please add an item for the April P.S. Comm. meeting??

One of our traffic control employees (Greg Wuensch) noted that there is currently No Parking allowed on the east side of N. 8th St. from Chicago St. to the south for 80 feet plus or minus. This was specifically for the bus stop as faded signage indicated it.

The City bus no longer goes up N. 8th St., so we could eliminate the no parking zone and gain 3 additional parking stalls.

The existing ordinance is attached. The recommendation would be to repeal this no parking zone.

Jim,

The question that ran through my mind was are there any other areas like this, where there were parking restrictions in place due to the bus route or bus stops and with the changed routes are there any other changes needed out there???